From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 4:53:42 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 5:52 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
John DeMaria

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| find it interesting that with all the negative publicity and criticism this government has taken, Hydro
One continues to find ways to increase consumer costs. The Premier offers small amounts of relief,
while at the same time lets these increases slide by..... how foolish do you think we are? | strongly
object to any increases, of any kind. My next voting opportunity will reflect my disappointment in the
current regime. John D.

-- Attachment --
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